
As a 31 year Knox County resident and new property owner off Harvey road, I am 
very concerned for the safety of my family and neighbors. THANKYOU for 
recommending less density at 3/ AC. However, the elected and appointees should 
consider the vote as you continue to add housing in the deep west Knoxville 
quadrant. Most concerning is the power, water and safe roads to support this rapid 
and dense growth around formerly dense agriculture areas.    
 

• There were brown-outs in 2023. Have you studied the power needs already 
in the LCUB area?  

• The 1st Utility Water pressure is not keeping up with current demand. Have 
you done a study of their infrastructure to see if they are ready for the added 
water use?  

• The roads are not designed for more cars. Particularly the Northshore to 
Harvey Rd area. You would be adding to an already dangerous roadway. 
Please!  

•  
At a minimum widen Northshore in this area, straighten this road out at the round-
about! Send Knox county sheriff over to watch how people take wide turns and 
drive over the line to make a turn. Notice the swerve-driving as people are 
distracted on Northshore drive with no shoulder!  
Come check this area out for yourself! It is dangerous! Please! Fix these 
infrastructure concerns BEFORE you build another neighborhood!  
 


